
 
 
Rose Fleguel 

405 Latourell Rd. 

Kemptville, ON 

K0G 1J0 

 

February 15, 2024 

 

Maxime Longtin, Civil Engineering Technologist & Team Manager 

LRL Engineering 

5430 Canotek Rd. 

Ottawa, ON 

K1J 9G2 

 

Re: Butternut survey at 5546 Albion Rd., Greely 

 

Hi Maxime, 

 

The Butternut survey you requested at 5546 Albion Rd., Greely was completed on 

February 15, 2024.  

 

The survey included the property owned by MacEwen Petroleum Inc. plus the 25m 

buffer to the west and north (see attached map). Alternate-leaved dogwood (Cornus 

alternifolia) was identified in the west buffer and is a very good indicator of a suitable 

Butternut site, so Butternut may have been on this site historically. The north buffer is 

not suitable for Butternut because it is very wet as evidenced by a substantial 

population of Alder sp. 

 

The Ministry of Environment, Conservation & Parks (MECP) does not need to be 

informed of this Butternut survey because no Butternut were found and this email 

should satisfy the BHA requirement from the City of Ottawa for MacEwen Petroleum 

Inc. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Rose Fleguel 

Designated Butternut Health Assessor (#002) 

Butternut Recovery Specialist 

rosefleguel@gmail.com 

613 858 3678 


